
 

 
 

October 31, 2017 
 
 
President London Breed 
San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
 
 Re: 950 Lombard and 841 Chestnut Streets (0067/010 and 017) 

Appeal of Conditional Use Authorization Allowing Lot Merger and 
Placement of Two (Existing) Units on One Lot 

  BOS File No. 171062 
  Planning Department Case No. 2017-002430CUA 
  Hearing Date:  October 31, 2017 
  Our File No.: 5641.07 
 
 
Dear President Breed and Supervisors, 
 
 Our office represents Eight Forty One, LLC (“Owner”), the owner of 950 Lombard and 
841 Chestnut Streets.  Please accept this letter on behalf of the Owner on the hearing of the 
appeal under BOS File No. 171062 originally scheduled for today, October 31, 2017.  Please 
note that the Owner does not object to the continuance of said Appeal to December 5, 2017.    
   

Very truly yours, 
 
REUBEN, JUNIUS & ROSE, LLP 

 
 
 

Tuija I. Catalano 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


